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Acklin, Tim

From: Kahlow, Chris

Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 9:50 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Fwd: CIP 2021 - In support of Boulevard Trees & Burns Park Sidewalks

Chris Kahlow
City of La Crosse District 6 Council Member
kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org
608-448-5114

From: Courtney Lokken <lokken.courtney@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 7:08 PM
To: council@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: CIP 2021 - In support of Boulevard Trees & Burns Park Sidewalks

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Council Members,

As Chair for the Downtown Neighborhood Association, I am writing to support the 2021 CIP requests for $55,000 in
boulevard trees and $25,000 for sidewalks at Burns Park.

Our neighborhood association is committed to fostering a more livable downtown. One aspect of fostering livability is
beautification and improving safety and the quality of infrastructure. Boulevard trees are important for our climate, and
they also create a more welcoming and inviting atmosphere within our neighborhood. As for sidewalk improvements at
Burns, I feel these are necessary as another step in fully revitalizing Burns Park. As you know, Burns Park is currently
undergoing revitalization, but budget constraints did not allow for the outside sidewalks to be repaired at this time.
Completing those sidewalks next year is good timing. It's not perfect timing, but it is good timing so that the park feels
cohesive.

Thank you for continuing to support livability in the Downtown Neighborhood Association.

Courtney Lokken

--
Courtney Lokken
608-399-4695
lokken.courtney@gmail.com


